
NORTH MARSTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
STEERING GROUP 

OPEN HOUSE 
 
 

  
   

 
Saturday 7 July 

Village Hall  
10am – 12noon 

Drop in for a coffee and tell us how  
YOU think North Marston should progress  

for the benefit of everyone 
	

We’re ready to start working on the plan for 
 North Marston’s future development and need to 

 gather information from as many residents as possible 
 to find out how North Marston sees itself now – and how 

 YOU would like to see it develop. 

Our very first event is an Open House, and if YOU 
can call in to answer just 3 questions you’ll be helping 

 everyone in North Marston and your opinions will help 
 us shape our plans from the beginning. 

It will only take a few minutes of your time, but if you’d 
 like to stay longer we’ll be glad to answer your 

 questions – and we’ll offer everyone coffee and biscuits 
 as well! 

Do drop in if you possibly can – your thoughts and 
 ideas will be very valuable to North Marston. 

Thank you all 
NMNP Steering Group 

 
 
 

If you would like to learn more about the work of the NMNP Steering 
Group, then you can find out about us on the village council website. 

                              Visit www.northmarston.org and look under Neighbourhood Plan	

	


